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Dear praying friends, 

Thank you for praying with us for the Christmas celebration! We were all there with the purpose to worship Jesus and lift 

His name. As always, people from a Casa invited family and friends and we were so happy to see them coming. That 

didn’t happen in previous years. All non believers. It was really powerful to us to see that the Lord brought them.  We had 

87 chairs all full and many people standing.

Everything went very well, children were so happy singing and dancing and we could see the Holy Spirit move as the 

program went on. Anita and Paulinho gave their testimony, as well as Miguel. We could see people crying as they shared. 

Nuno shared beautifully about the love of God and the room was filled with the holy fear of the Lord. 

We already know the Lord has a plan for this city, but being able to see Him working with our eyes it is indescribable. We 

give all glory and honor to Him! Our hearts are overflowing with joy and we wanted to share that with all of you who 

stand with us in this battle against the darkness. Here are some photos and we might have a video later on to share too. 

Pray the seeds planted take deep roots in the hearts of those people who came and that the Holy Spirit continues to 

work in their lives to bring them to real faith in Jesus.

https://www.facebook.com/acasaviana
https://acasa-viana.pt
https://www.instagram.com/acasaviana/
https://paypal.me/NunoandGilaMoleira?locale.x=en_US
https://beonetogether.com/people/nuno-moleira-and-gilberta-oliveira/


We hope and pray you have a very joyful Christmas celebrating our Lord Jesus Christ, the King of kings!

Praise the Lord.
I will extol the Lord with all my heart 
in the council of the upright and in the assembly. (Psalm 111.1)

In His strength,

Nuno, Gila, Leonor and Diogo

Rosa and Anita , one of her daughters 

(holding an audio Bible, as she is not able to read)


